
    Residents Against Speeding 

 

A Meeting to be held remotely via Zoom https://zoom.us/j/97687235589 on 

                                    Tuesday, 14th September 2021 at 7pm 

                                            

                         Chair: Andrew Hill    Note Taker: Sheree Watt 

 

Agenda 

 

1.  Welcome and apologies 

Emma Lake, Sheree Watt, Martyn Johnson, Andrew Hill, Sarah Rodda, 

Apologies – Neeta Baicher, Rob Ollerton, Susan Monk, Frances Taylor, 

Lisa Dymock, Alun Fuller, Keith Plow and Neeta Baicher. 

 

Speaker Steve Evans 

 

2. Approval of Minutes of meeting 13th July 2021, and matters arising 

not covered in this agenda 

 

3. 20mph Limit in Tintern Q&A with cllr Steve Evans about the 

experience of introducing a 20mph limit in Tintern  

Steve spoke that he has only 6 volunteers.  He spoke about initially they 

would have a Police letter that would go out however feels that the new 

letters that go out are don’t seem to have the same affect. Asking drivers 

to slow down for the sake of the environment.  This is different to what 

we understand.  The second letter would issue with a fine.   

Have repeater signs, and have it painted on the road. Now have signs of 

20 MPH in village although this has taken 6 months. 

Put up speed indicators  

Speed watch indicates 24 mph.   



Despite them doing speed checks has not increased Police presence for 

doing speed checks in Tintern.  Sadly people continue to speed through 

the village. 

Steve mentioned about a Wye valley procedure looking at speed and 

having actual gateways into villages. 

There is a Wye Valley project where speed is also going to be part of 

this.  Discussions over having entrances to villages such as a gate, 

Tintern, Llandogo and St Arvens.    Steve will send through the plans 

that there is around this.   

 

Andrew – it is hoped that MCC will attend the next meeting so that 

further discussions can be held around what’s happening in Tintern.   

 

4. Speedwatch discussion on how to move forward with the 

Speedwatch sessions, which have dwindled over the summer due to 

holidays and other commitments. 

To set up a separate what’s app group of those who’ve been 

trained and vetted. 

To write to school inviting parents to take part of the group to 

recruit more people. 

To explore if people want to join through the face book group. 

Andrew mentioned that there were a few other people interested 

but unsure what’s happened regarding this? 

Emma to contact Rob re speed watch content letters 

Sarah to liaise with school to link in with Magor  and Undy Schools 

Andrew will put out a recruitment on FAcebook 

 

5. Review actions from last meeting  

Emma will set up a separate what’s app group. 

Andrew: Unable to open Barclays account – Andrew needs to physically 

visit and will need to keep calling them to make an appointment which 

could be in November but will be in Cardiff.  If this is unsuccessful then 

Andrew will look at Lloyds as these were the two best options.   



Andrew has not managed to write the article for the Villager. 

Rob Ollerton to check re minimum age this is 16 

Go safe data to be pulled together – Andrew has not managed to do 

this.  

Emma to contact Frances – response that already had done consultation 

regarding the crossing. 

School competition – was a success  - will need to put the posters up 

around the village.  

Andrew hill to make contact with other pilot – this has been done. 

 

6. AOB 

None  

7. Appointment of Chair and Note Taker for next meeting 

Sarah – Chair     Andrew - Notetaker 

8. Date of next meeting – 12th October at 7pm 

 


